
Shelley Winters
457 North Oakhurst Dr.
Beverly Hills, CA
90210
USA

Dear Ms. Winters:

I think you are a great actress.  Night of the Hunter is one of my all time favorite movies,
and your role really made the film.  In fact, I just watched it again last night for the 73rd
time.  I just wanted to let you know that you have touched me, and maybe, if you ever feel
down, you can take to heart that there is at least one person out there that thinks you are
great.

I have a few questions for you.  Are you related to Jonathan Winters?  Have you ever met
Elke Summers?  Were you ever married to Ernest Borgnine?

Your Admirer,

Garth Johnson

P.S.  Could you please send me an autographed picture?


